

File ref: IRO-3805

2 December 2013

Giovanni Tiso

Via: fyi-request-1340-6851b8b2@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Tiso

Acknowledgement of request for information relating to the 'Alternative Giving' campaign.

Thank you for your email to the Council received on 2 December 2013 in which you requested information relating to the 'Alternative Giving' campaign. Your request was forwarded to the Issues Resolution Office to respond.

I am the officer who has been asked to respond and to progress your request.

If you have any further questions please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Ian Hunter

Issues Resolution Officer Wellington City Council

Ph: (04) 803 8315 Fax: (04) 801 3048

Email: ian.hunter@wcc.govt.nz



